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Year 2 Soap Box

will present their soapbox on:

During Summer Term 2 starting from Monday 10* June, all the
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children will have the opportunity to present a ‘soapbox’ to the rest of
their class. This is a time to share interesting information about
something important or special to them. Each pupil has 5 minutes in
which to present their chosen topic and 5 minutes to answer their
classmates’ questions. They could show photos or certificates, play an
instrument, sing, perform tricks, read, recite poetry, dance, show science
experiments or just tell us about themselves and their family.

In previous years, children have presented about the following: street
dance, ballet, rugby, pets, a special holiday, sign language, geo-caching,
flags of the world, favourite films, Star Wars characters, shells..

As the children will be preparing for their soapbox there will be no
homework of weekly spellings but we do encourage them to use their
previous spelling bookmarks as a revision aide.

Please do not hesitate to ask if you have any questions.

Mrs Mills




